
BRIDGEWATER TOWNSHIP 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 
 

 

TAKE NOTICE, the Zoning Board of Adjustment 

meeting scheduled for Tuesday, July 17, 2018 

has been cancelled. 
 

The application for ANBL LLC Appl#18-013-ZB will be 

rescheduled. New notice is required. 

 

The next Board meeting is scheduled for  

Tuesday, August 7, 2018  at 7:30 pm  

 


